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16th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Fayre Preparations 

 

You will have noticed from the school newsletter that Christmas-related activities at Haytor 

View start taking place towards the end of November this year.  

 

These begin on Thursday 30th November when we are inviting children to come to school 

wearing a Christmas jumper or decorated school jumper. As part of this special day, which 

includes the pantomime in the afternoon, we are asking each child to bring a small donation 

towards the Christmas Fayre Chocolate Tombola. These items will be collected in class on 

arrival in school.  

 

The donations will then be prepared by the Coffee & Cake Team ready for the Christmas 

Fayre which will take place the following day, from 2.00 pm on Friday 1st December  

 

As we enter this period of the year, if you would like to get involved in supporting the Christmas 

Fayre or any other parent-led activities such as the Christmas disco or decorating the 

courtyard tree please just speak to someone in school who will pass on your interest to the 

Coffee & Cake team.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Scott Hampton 

Acting Head Teacher 

 


